Barberton West Elementary
2021-2022 Meal Service

Breakfast: Breakfast will be served when school opens at 8:45. There will be 3
locations for students to pick up their FREE breakfast and take it to their classroom to
eat. Locations are:

Kindergarten will pick up as they enter the building in the Kindergarten hallway.

Bus Riders will pick up as they enter the building at the main entrance.

Car Riders will pick up their breakfast from the cafeteria.

Lunch: Lunch is also FREE all year. Kindergarten students will have lunch delivered to
their classroom.

First grade students will have lunch delivered to their classroom for the first 9
weeks and then we will evaluate the process.

Second grade students will be split into 2 groups. Half of the students will
come to the cafeteria. Students will be allowed to select either 1% white or 1%
chocolate milk, their entree, fruit, and vegetable choice. They will take their lunches to
their classroom to eat. Students can purchase extras at this time if they have funds in
their accounts or cash in hand.

Following the above service, the remaining 2nd graders will come to the
cafeteria, select their lunch, purchase extras, and eat in the cafeteria.

Third and Fourth grades will repeat the process as described above. Half of
the students will come to the cafeteria, select items, and return and eat in their
classrooms. Then the remaining 3rd graders will come to the cafeteria, select their
lunch items, purchase extras, and eat in the cafeteria. Fourth graders will follow the
same procedure.

We are asking our students to carry their ID (the school will provide) with them if they
plan to purchase extras using their account. We purchased scanners so students will
not have to touch a pin pad to enter their ID number. It is very time consuming to have
to look up each student's account to verify if they have funds to purchase the extras.
Students will only need money if they plan to purchase an extra with their lunch, please
send in cash or a check made out to BEW Cafeteria. You can also register (register as
the parent) on payschoolscentral.com, set up an account, and add money using this
process. There is NO charging of extras.

Your Food Service Staff is looking forward to seeing you.



Thank you for all your help. | hope you have a great school year.



